
 

Dear IPC9 Delegates 

It’s with great pleasure that we bring you the 2nd Announcement for IPC9.   

Date: 

The congress will run from the 5-9 September 2016, with an ice breaker on the evening of the 4th September. 

The International Penguin Early Career Scientists (IPECS) will run from 2nd – 4th September 2016.  For more 
information, please contact Alex Thornton at: aethornton@ucsd.edu 

Venue: 

The congress will take place at The Avenue, a new conference facility situated alongside the Two Ocean Aquarium at 
the V&A Waterfront.  It is perfectly situated to allow delegates walking access from their accommodation in the 
Waterfront. 

Accommodation: 

There is a range of accommodation available at the Waterfront to suit all budget requirements.  We will shortly post 
venues where we have been able to source reduced rates. 

Website: 

The congress website can be located at: www.penguincongress.org  

Please be sure to visit it often as we’ll be updating it on a regular basis. 

Registration Fees: 

Registration fees will be as follows: 

       Regular  Student 

Early bird (registrations before 31st January 2016):  R4500 

Standard:      R5000  R3000 

Late (registrations after August 1st 2016):  R6000 

Dates for Abstract Submissions: 

Opening: Call for Abstracts will open in September 2015. 

Close: the end of December 2015, but please contact the Chair of the conference in the event that you are in the 
field and not able to make this deadline. 

The format for abstract submissions can be found on the website (www.penguincongress.org).  Please email 
abstracts to:  enquiries@penguincongress.org and put abstract submission in the subject line. 

Invitations to propose workshops: 

For those delegates who are wanting to host conference workshops, please could you contact the chair at 
enquiries@penguincongress.org and put workshop proposal in the subject line 

 

For any enquiries, please use the following email address:  enquiries@penguincongress.org. 

 

Lauren Waller – chair organising committee 

Please pass this announcement along to any interested colleagues and friends. If you would like to be added to our mailing list please send an 
email with the word ‘subscribe’ in the subject line to enquiries@penguincongress.org. 
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